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Correction 
 
 
Please note that in the 2020 edition of the From Tiny Tot to Toddler guide, there was an error in 
the second bullet point on page 678. The text should say “The harness straps must go through 
the slots in the back of the seat at the height of your child’s shoulders or a little higher,” and not 
“a little lower,” as written. 
 
This information is important to ensure the optimal safety of children in forward-facing car seats. 
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